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People with time for Children 

 
 

10th July 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Young Voices Concert – January 2018 
 
Next January I would like to take the choir to Birmingham as part of ‘Young Voices’. Young Voices is an 
opportunity for thousands of children across the United Kingdom to come together to sing as part of a huge choir. 
 
The Young Voices after school club will be open to children in years 3, 4, 5 and 6. It is important that the children 
take part in every session as there are many songs and dances to learn ready for the performance in January 2018 
at the Genting Arena. 
 
In September 2017 there will opportunities to order ‘Young Voices’ t-shirts (t-shirts are optional – approx. 
£10.00). As well as this, tickets (approx. £20.00 each) will be sold for family and friends to attend to performance 
on the night, again this is optional as the choir will sing at school so you don’t miss out!  
 
There will be a charge of about £12 for the coach which will need to be made in January 2018. 
 
At this point in time, I would like to know how many children would be interested in attending this club in 
September. Please indicate on the form below if your child would like to attend. 
 
Many Thanks 
 
Miss Haile 
 
 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Young Voices After School Club 
 
My child(ren) ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
is/are interested in taking part in the Young Voices after school club in September. 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………… Dated ……………………………………………………….. 
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